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March 6, 2023 

 

TO:  ALL RESPONDERS UNDER REQUEST FOR VENDOR QUALIFICATIONS 

(RFVQ) NO. 22-500603  

 

FROM:  Department of Purchasing and Contracting, DeKalb County, Georgia 

For additional information, go to: http://yourdekalb.com/purchasing/index.html 

 

SUBJECT:      RFVQ NO. 22-500603, “Cedar Grove Road Bridge Replacement – Phase II” is hereby 

                        Modified as follows: 

 

1.      The due date for Phase II (Technical Approach) submission has been extended to March 22, 

         2023 at 3:00 p.m. 

 

2.      CORRECTION:  The response to Item F of Addendum No. 4, has been revised to read as, 

          “ the design-builder’s pricing should include relocation of the 12 inch water main”.   

 

3.  All other conditions remain in full force and effect. 

 

4.  All Responders under this RFVQ must acknowledge receipt of this Addendum 

     to be included in their response.   

 

 

                                     _______________________________________ 

Brenda H. Redus, Senior Procurement Agent 

            Department of Purchasing and Contracting 
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ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

 

 

The above Addendum No.5 is hereby acknowledged: 

 

 

 

_______________________________      __________________________________ Company 

Name  Signature & Title 

 

 

 

 

DR:bhr 


